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To Whom It May Concern: 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Chicago District, is releasing for public 
review, the "Westminster East Garden Grove, California Flood Risk Management Study 
Integrated Feasibility Report and Environmental Impact StatemenUDraft Environmental Impact 
Report." 

The integrated feasibility report and environmental impact statement/draft environmental 
impact report (IFR and EIS/Draft EIR) analyzes the results of the Westminster, East Garden 
Grove, California Flood Risk Management Study within the Westminster watershed. This study 
is being conducted by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers in partnership with Orange County 
(OC) Public Works. Significant and unavoidable environmental effects resulting from the project 
include air quality and noise. The project site is not on a list enumerated under Section 65962.5 
of the California Government Code. 

The public review period will be from December 24, 2019 through February 7, 2020. The IFR 
and EIS/Draft EIR may be obtained at the following location: 
https://www.lrc.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works-Projects/Westminster-East-Garden-Grove[. 

Public comments regarding the project may be submitted via mail, hand delivery, or email. 
Mailed comments should be sent to the attention of Michael Padilla at the U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers, 231 South LaSalle Street, Suite 1500, Chicago, IL 60604. Written comments may be 
hand delivered to the attention of Justin Galliher at OC Public Works, 601 North Ross Street, 
Santa Ana, CA 92701. Lastly, comments may be emailed to 
westminster_comments@usace.army.mil . 

Sincerely, 

=Js~P~ 
Chief, Planning Branch 
USACE, Chicago District 




